
Starting September 22, visitors aged 12 years and up will be required to
show proof of having had two doses of the COVID-19 vaccination along
with a piece of government issued ID to enter Kings Landing. This includes
those who have purchased tickets to Heirloom Workshops and
Thanksgiving Dinner at the King’s Head Inn.

Accepted proof of vaccination:
·MyHealthNB record
·Immunization record from an RHA clinic, pharmacy, or Public Health
·Photo or copy of an immunization record
·Proof of Vaccination from another jurisdiction 
·Medical exemption certificate

Examples of government issued IDs:
·Driver’s license
·Birth certificate
·Passport
·Medicare Card
·Government ID

Those who are medically exempt from vaccinations must present proof of
exemption signed by a health care provider and wear a mask at all times
on site, if medically able. Those who are medically exempt from wearing a
mask must also present proof they cannot wear a mask. Masks are not
required for those with 2 doses of the vaccine but are left to the discretion
of staff and visitors. Hand sanitizing stations continue to be available
throughout Kings Landing.

Updated Health & Safety Protocols



As a Crown Corporation, Kings Landing follows all government health and
safety measures recommended by Public Health. We understand this may
prevent some folks from visiting before the end of our season on October
10, but we must provide a safe environment for all staff and all visitors.
 
We appreciate your cooperation, understanding, and kindness at this time.
For those unable to attend workshops or dinners, we will issue a full
refund with advances notice. For those unable to visit again this year, we
look forward to welcoming you back in 2022.

Sincerely,

The Kings Landing Team


